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RUSD believes that the diversity of the district’s community

of students, staff and families are integral to our mission,

values and equity tenets. Recognition of the many layers of

our collective history is critical to building mutual respect

and connections. Today, we acknowledge the Indigenous

homelands and accept responsibility for educating our

students and staff about the rich culture and present-day

issues facing proud local tribal communities. We are

honored and grateful to be here today on these traditional

homelands.


